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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] COW (1) meeting, December 3, 2024, 1:00, Agenda Item 6-15
Date: Friday, November 29, 2024 3:37:38 PM

 
From: Marsha Lomis  
Sent: Friday, November 29, 2024 2:44 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] COW (1) meeting, December 3, 2024, 1:00, Agenda Item 6-15

 

 
Chair and Members of Council:
 
Re: Agenda Item 6-15, Endorsement of Feasibility Study for Highway 407
 
I strongly support the Member’s Resolution brought forward by Councillor Marilyn Iafrate
and Councillor Rosanna DeFrancesca for Council to support a provincial feasibility
study to take back Hwy 407, and to implement a one year pilot program that will
subsidize or eliminate tolls for dedicated truck lanes on Hwy 407 and evaluate the
impact on traffic congestion and efficiency.
 
Thank you.
 
Marsha Lomis
Kleinburg

 
 
Note: Please redact my email address from any public posting of this letter.
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